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THE COLONEL WELCOMES FIRST TENANTS 

DONOHOE CONSTRUCTION TURNS OVER FIRST PHASE OF OCCUPANCY 
 

 
Washington, DC, March 19, 2015 — Donohoe Construction turns over the first phase of 
occupancy at The Colonel after receiving the Certificate of Occupancy from Washington, DC, 
marking an important project milestone. 

 
Developed by City Interests, CAS Riegler and Douglas Development, the project on 9th Street in 
Washington, DC features 70 luxury units within a 5-story wood frame apartment building over a 
2-story concrete podium.  Amenities include garage parking, a courtyard with a fireplace and a 
rooftop deck with fire pit, kitchen and theater space.  Three new restaurants will occupy all 7,700 
square feet of retail space inside the new building.  

 
The Colonel was designed by PGN Architects and constructed by Donohoe Construction. 
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About Donohoe Construction 

 
Family‐owned and operated, Donohoe Construction Company ("Donohoe Construction") is one 
of the leading general contractors exclusively serving the Washington, DC Metro area. 
Donohoe’s diverse construction expertise includes multifamily residential, office, hospitality, 
senior living, mixed‐use, interiors, parking garages, and higher‐education projects. Continued 
growth and success reflects Donohoe Construction’s steadfast commitment to superior service 
and uncompromised integrity. For more information, please visit 
www.donohoe.com/construction. 
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